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The staff, governors and children of 
Kingswood Nursery School invited guests 

and parents to the opening of the 
‘Wildwood Den’ on Friday 9th March 2018. 

 

Our thanks go to everyone who has helped us with fund raising 
and donations for this wonderful creation and to Lawrence 

Trowbridge for the magnificent design www.wildwooduk.com       

 

We were thrilled that Richard Harrington (MP for Watford), 
Peter Taylor (Deputy Mayor) and Tim Williams (local 

councillor) were able to join us along with governors – 
Melanie, Carole, Mick and Alison. Lawrence Trowbridge 

(designer) was also present for our celebration.   

 

http://www.wildwooduk.com/


 

‘Wildwood Den’ at Kingswood Nursery School  

The previous equipment we had on site was rather dated and in need of repair, so 
we decided to move away from the norm and have something that was not only 
going to develop gross motor skills, but also imagination, problem solving and 
creativity.  

We ‘discovered’ Lawrence and his company ‘Wildwood Den’.                                                       
From the moment we met Lawrence we knew ‘he got it’ and understood our desire                                                     
to have a structure that was open-ended, challenging, exciting and motivating for 
our Kingswood children.  

Watching the construction was fascinating; it was like observing a sculptor at work.  

Lawrence was fastidious in his attention to detail and he treated each beautiful 
piece of wood with loving care.  

We could not be more delighted with our ‘Wildwood Den’; it is a thing of beauty and 
we know it will develop our children’s skills, on so many levels, and give hours of 
delight for a long time to come.   

The end result has done all this and, most importantly, the children love it!     



 



 



 

 



 



 



                                                                                           


